
September 2, 1994

Nani Lee, Esq.
Cades Schutte Fleming & Wright
Hualalai Center
75-170 Hualalai Road, suite B-303
Kailua-Kona, Hawaii 96740-1737

Dear Ms. Lee:

SUbject: BOUNDARY INTERPRETATION No. 94-32 for TMK No.:
7-9-05: 13, Honalo, North Kona, Hawaii

ESTIIER l~A
EXECUJl\'E OmCER

Pursuant to your August 12, 1994 letter requesting a boundary
interpretation for the SUbject parcel, please be advised that the
SUbject parcel containing approximately .594 acres is designated
within the State Land Use Conservation District.

Our determination is based on the Commission's records and
official maps currently on file at our office.

A copy of Tax Map 7-9-05 with the SUbject parcel highlighted
in yellow is enclosed for your reference.

If you have any questions, please call Fred Talon or Bert
Saruwatari of my staff at 587-3822.

sincerely,

~~~.)

ESTHER UEDA
Executive Officer

EU:fl

encl: Tax Map 7-9-05

cc: Keith Ahue, BLNR Chairperson
Attn: OCEA

Virginia GOldstein, County of Hawaii Planning Director
xGlenn Y. Sato, Tax Maps & Records Supervisor

C&C of Honolulu, Department of Finance
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